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Development Permit (DP2021-0599) Summary 
 
A development permit application (DP2021-0599) was submitted by Stantec Consulting on 2021 January 
29. The development permit application proposes a Power Generation Facility – Large that includes the 
installation of 2,000 solar photovoltaic panels, each measuring approximately 4 metres long and 27 
metres wide. The panels would be placed in rows approximately 6 metres apart and would span across a 
majority of the surface of the proposed development area. Placement of the panels will be atop non-
permanent gravity mounted installations. It is anticipated that this site will generate approximately 36 
megawatts of electricity. 
 
The first detailed team review for the development permit was issued on 2021 March 31. Administration is 
still working with the development permit applicant to address the technical review and design comments. 
 

Figure 1: Site plan of proposed development 
 

 


